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5th May 2020 

 

June 2020 Examination 

Dear Students, 

Hope you and your families are keeping well and healthy. 

Government of India had announced lockdown and has further extended lockdown until    
17 May 2020.  It is expected that the social distancing norms shall remain intact even if 
the lockdown is removed. The situation is fluid and changing each passing day. 

Given uncertainties emerging from COVID19 Pandemic, we are currently reviewing the 
guidelines issued by the Government and are under discussion with vendors, other 
stakeholders and decision makers to determine the way forward.  

Looking at safety and security of our members and the scenario emerging in the country, 
it is very likely that the June 2020 examination may have to be rescheduled. We will make 
announcement immediately after a firm decision is taken in this regard. 

We would like to assure our students that IAI is determined to take all suitable steps 
keeping in mind the best interest of our students. 

Keep Healthy, Keep safe. 

                            

 
 
Gururaj Nayak     
Head – Operations 
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